
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Rogers, John

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 8:09 AM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: Our response to your questions in the August 4th email

Attachments: KCPL & KCPL GMO Response.doc
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Susan: 
  
Please file in EW-2009-0412. 
  
Thanks, 
  
John 
 

From: Liechti Lois [mailto:Lois.Liechti@kcpl.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 5:17 PM 
To: Rogers, John 
Cc: Rush Tim; Schatz Victoria 
Subject: Our response to your questions in the August 4th email 
 
John, attached is our response to your questions.  Please note, these comments are not 
meant to be all inclusive.  This is our best effort given the time we had.  I do apologize as we 
did not meet your requested due date.  If you have any concerns, please let me know. 

Lois Liechti  

Kansas City Power & Light Company  
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
1201 Walnut  
P.O. Box 418679  
Kansas City, MO 64141-9679  

Work phone: 816.556.2612  
Fax number:  816.556.2110  
email:  lois.liechti@kcpl.com  

  


